
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Dalton, Michaelmdalton@mmo.sc.gov

Date: 2/9/2017 11:06:05 AM
Subject: Re: RFP 5400011269: LGOA Website Redesign and Marketing

​Thank you


From: Dalton, Michael 
Sent: Thursday, February 9, 2017 10:01 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Craig, Kimber
 
Subject: RFP 5400011269: LGOA Website Redesign and Marketing
 
Mr. Varat,
Please find the attached documents. Would you mind forwarding to Mr. Kevin Bryant?

·  Solicitation document
·  Amendment #1
·  Cyberwoven Record of Negotiations

I would be happy to explain/elaborate on the documents, process, scope of work, etc. My number is below. I do have 
a meeting with the SC education lottery this afternoon from 12:30 – UTC (probably 5pm), however I’ll be available 
from now until 11:15am today, or I could possibly make time this afternoon during a break. I was planning to post the 
intent to award tomorrow. I feel that this is a strong contractor, capable of delivering a superior product for the 
LGOA. I wouldn’t award otherwise.
Michael Dalton
803-737-4994
From: Catherine McNicoll [mailto:CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 9:49 AM
 
To: Craig, Kimber
 
Cc: Dalton, Michael
 
Subject: RE: RFP 5400011269 NDA
 
Good Morning Kimber, Thank you for getting that to us so quickly. Attached are the signed NDAs, could you please 
provide Danny Varat at dannyvarat@scstatehouse.gov with instructions on where and how to review the RFP 
materials.
Thank you again.
Bests,
Catherine McNicoll
 

From: Craig, Kimber [mailto:kcraig@mmo.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 9:27 AM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Cc: Dalton, Michael <mdalton@mmo.sc.gov>
 
Subject: RFP 5400011269 NDA
 
Catherine, Here is the non-disclosure agreement for the RFP in question. Michael Dalton is the procurement officer 
for this RFP. I’ve copied Mike on this e-mail. Once these are signed, you can return these to him. He can also provide 
any specific information necessary on this RFP. Thanks.

 
Kimber H. Craig | Procurement Director
Division of Procurement Services | SC State Fiscal Accountability Authority
1201 Main Street, Suite 600 | Columbia, SC 29201 | Office: (803) 737-2527 | kcraig@mmo.sc.gov
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